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15 May 2019 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

It is our goal to ensure that you receive timely updates about FUJIFILM VisualSonics, Inc. products.  

We recently made the decision to discontinue selling the Vevo 1100, Vevo 2100, and Vevo LAZR 

Imaging Systems.  These systems, based on technology originally launched in November 2008, 

brought many key advancements to preclinical imaging and we understand that, at this time, these 

systems may remain central to your cutting-edge research. 

We wish to inform that technical service and support of the Vevo 1100 / 2100 / LAZR systems, and 

their associated MS / LZ transducers, will continue until December 31, 2023, unless otherwise 

specified per local law or contractual agreement.  We will continue to monitor and address, over 

the remaining life and EOL time period, any critical vulnerabilities to insure compliance with 

standards.  

Moving forward, we would like also to invite you to learn more about the Vevo 3100 and Vevo 

LAZR-X Imaging Systems, our new products which provide unparalleled frame rates, depth of 

resolution, and workflow efficiency.  Please contact us for more information or visit our website 

www.visualsonics.com. 

As always, we appreciate your business and look forward to providing you with the best tools to 

assist you in attaining your research goals. 

  

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Greg Nesbitt 

Vice President, Global High Frequency 

FUJIFILM VisualSonics Inc.  

ffss-vsiinfo@fujifilm.com 
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